
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
            
 
Ref: JS/07/03 
           24 October 2007 
      
Dear Colleague 
 
 
ANNEX C REPORTS 
 
The Review of LNCTs Working Group has asked the SNCT Joint Secretaries to thank your 
Joint Secretaries for the detailed and helpful reports on Annex C of the 2001 Agreement. 
 
It is clear to the Working Group that considerable effort is being made across the country 
to monitor Working Time Agreements. The Review of LNCTs Working Group will develop 
a paper illustrating some examples of good practice to assist LNCTs locally. The Working 
Group will not seek additional advice/updates from LNCTs during this school session. 
 
From the returns received workload would still appear to be a problem. Therefore we 
would encourage LNCTs to pay particular attention to initiatives to control teacher 
workload and to encourage schools to evaluate the impact of workload when reviewing 
Working Time Agreements. 
 
The Code of Practice on Collegiality should inform good practice on collegiate working and 
we are heartened by the number of LNCT initiatives on joint working which encourage 
collegiate working. 
 
Finally, the Working Group will propose to the SNCT a national event or a number of 
regional events to be held in the New Year. We shall keep you advised of the situation. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Joe Di Paola (Employers’ Side) 
Drew Morrice (Teachers’ Panel) 

Stephanie Walsh (Scottish Executive) 
 

Joint Secretaries 
 

COSLA 
Rosebery House 
9 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh 
EH12 5XZ 
T: 0131 474 9200 
F: 0131 474 9292 
E: Joe@cosla.gov.uk 

Teachers’ Panel 
46 Moray Place 
Edinburgh 
EH3 6BH 
T: 0131 225 6244 
F: 0131 220 3151 
E: dmorrice@eis.org.uk 

Scottish Executive Schools Directorate 
 Teachers Division 
2A North Victoria Quay 
Edinburgh 
EH6 6QQ 
T: 0131 244 0230 
F: 0131 244 0957 
E: Stephanie.walsh@scotland.gsi.gov.uk 



   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


